From: Hall, Tracie 
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2015 3:49 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Accepting Tix to Dance Show?

Hi Steve:

Circling back to report that I accepted one ticket and bought a second guest ticket for this show. Per the below.

Thanks so much.

Tracie D. Hall|Deputy Commissioner
Arts and Creative Industries

Dept. Of Cultural Affairs and Special Events

